## Transition afternoon for Pre-School and Reception

Dear Parents and Carers,

As you know, we have a transition afternoon planned for the parents and children in

Pre-School and Reception on Wednesday 5<sup>th</sup> July.



Opening Doors, Enriching Lives

Although this is now a day when some teachers will be striking we can still hold the Pre-School transition afternoon.

Pre-School parents should come to school for 2 p.m. on Wednesday 5<sup>th</sup> July and will stay for the rest of the day.

They will be able to join their child and spend some time in the Reception learning environment – inside and out.

Due to numbers, we ask that only one parent attends this and that you do not bring any younger siblings.

Unfortunately, the Reception transition afternoon will not be able take place on 5<sup>th</sup> July as some of the staff involved will be on strike.

We have changed this to a week later – Wednesday 12<sup>th</sup> July.

Parents should come to school for 1:45 p.m. to join their children when they move to the Y1 classrooms. Again, we ask that just one parent attends and that you do not bring any younger siblings.

For both sessions parents should come to the main gates which will be opened just before the starting time to enable you to go to your child's classroom.

If you are able to attend the transition session for either Pre-School or Reception you will not need to attend the 'Meet the Teacher' on Monday 3<sup>rd</sup> July.

If you are not able to attend the transition session we hope to see you at the 'Meet the Teacher' meeting on Monday 3<sup>rd</sup> July at 4 p.m.

We are sorry we have had to change the date for our current Reception parents but hope that you will still be able to come and join your child for this session.

Many thanks,

**Kay Hemmings Head Teacher** 

